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Dear Parents,

As we come to the end of the year, | would like to thank you for your support during this
year. A great thank you for your kind words and for the numerous gifts received. It has been
a very different and challenging year but we are now looking forward to a fresh new
academic year come September.

| wish the very best to all of the Year 6 pupils who are leaving the school this year. Their
contribution to the school has been exemplar and it has been a privilege to see them
develop during their time with us. It has been very odd this year not being able to farewell in
our usual way. Apologies for this.

The welcome for our new children at the beginning of the Summer Term this year was
unfamiliar as well. We look forward to welcoming our new Nursery children in the near
future. We are also very keen to meeting our new parents during the new year. Please send

me an email if you have any questions or would like to discuss any matter.

It is with great sadness that we bid farewell with a conscientious and diligent member of
staff. Mrs. Sarah Lund has been a valuable member of staff for many years at the Infant
Department. A happy retirement to her and thank you for all of your hard work. We are
looking forward to welcoming Mrs. Lynn back to school following her maternity period. |
hope Samuel will not miss his mum too much!

You all will by now have received a welcome letter from your child’s new teacher in the J2E
file or by post. The table below shows an approximate idea of how school will re-start in

September.
Llun Awst 31 Mawrth Medi Mercher Medi lau Medi 3ydd Gwener Medi
laf 2il 4ydd
Diwrnodau paratoi Part time Part time
Preparation days Nursery Nursery
children Children
Year 3 Year 3
Llun Medi 7fed | Mawrth Medi Mercher Medi lau Medi lofed | Gwener Medi
8fed 9fed lleg
School open for | School open for | School open for | School open for | School open for
all pupils as all pupils as all pupils as all pupils as all pupils as
usual usual usual usual usual




Nursery children (Part time) April 2020 — The children who were supposed to start in April
2020 will start school every morning 9.00 to 11.30 a.m. from Thursday September 3
onwards.

Nursery children (Part time) September 2020 — The children who are due to start September
2020 will start school every afternoon 12.20 to 2.50 p.m. from Thursday September 3™

onwards.

Year 3 pupils — Year 3 will receive transition days on Thursday September 3™ and Friday
September 4t

We aim to open the school for all pupils on Monday September 7t 2020 to avoid further
disruption for parents.

For information

Your child will need a packed lunch for the first two weeks at least.
No Breakfast or After School Club available for the first two weeks.
Children to wear school uniform.

| hope this information is as accurate as possible at this current time.

Enjoy your Summer holidays with your families.

Gary Anderson



